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A meeting with Sikh Women Group and Social Activists from the 

Delhi & Haryana was held in the National Commission for Minorities 
(NCM) on 2n July 2024 under the Chairmanship of Shri Iqbal Singh 
Lalpura, Chairmnan, NCM to discuss ways and means to promote culture, 
education, employment and representation of Sikh community and also for 

· better understanding their expectations from the Government. The 
participants shared their views, suggestions, and also resolved to combat 
the divisive forces for strengthening the bonds of brotherhood and 
communal harmony in the country. 
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